Elmer, Linda

From: Baumgart, Holly <Holly.Baumgart@sargento.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2019 10:07 AM

To: Owczarski, Jim; Elmer, Linda

Subject: Opposition to Construction of 2381 N. Terrace Ave

Hello, | am writing to oppose the construction of the proposed home at 2381 N. Terrace Ave. | live two houses down
from the proposed site. | don’t feel this property is in alignment with the quality of our historic neighborhood. Many on
my street spend hours, money and time maintaining historic homes to enrich the area. This developer had divided the
property again making an additional lot for low quality, high density housing. The exterior of the building should be
made from high quality materials in historic and traditional architecture. | feel that this will be an eye sore in what is a
beautiful neighborhood and street. The current owners are not even maintaining the land which has now become
overgrown with weeds.

Thank you for listening.
Holly Bawmgasrt | VP — Information Technology
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